
SHERMAN TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING 
4/19/2010 

MEETING HELD AT:  Sherman Township Hall, 3550 N. Rolland Road, Weidman, MI 48893 
www.shermantwp.com 

 
Board Members Present:  Supervisor Thayne Sides, Treasurer Jane Chaffee, Clerk Denise Livermore, Trustee 
Darrel Metcalf. 
Board Members Absent:  Trustee Garry Ducther 
 
Supervisor Sides called the meeting to order at 8:00 pm 
 
Trustee Metcalf moved to approve the minutes of March 15, 2010 as presented, supported by Treasurer 
Chaffee, motion carried. 
 
Public Comments:  Christine Alwood & Kevin Cotter both addressed the board as candidates for State 
Representative   
 
Treasurer Chaffee gave a Treasurer’s Report:  General Fund $165,743.16, Fire Account $147,574.73, Lake of 
Hills Account $30,894.71 
   
Trustee Metcalf moved to approve payment of the bills with the addition of 12394 to Dent Refuse for $55.00 
and void 12172 for $405.00 from 9/21/09 (never received by vendor), supported by Treasurer Chaffee, motion 
carried. 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
Discussion on possible road projects was held – Supervisor Sides to get estimates for next meeting. 
 
Library meeting at County Commission on April 20, 2010 7pm. 
 
BSA software was discussed - it was decided we could wait to upgrade the software. 
 
Discussion on Assessor as employee vs. independent contractor was held. 
 
Trustee Metcalf moved to dispose of non-working electronic equipment at our clean-up day May 15th, 
Treasurer Chaffee supported, motion carried. 
 
Clerk Livermore moved to advertise we are accepting resumes for the Zoning Administrator position to review 
at the next meeting, Trustee Metcalf supported, motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:10 pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted By: 
 
 
Denise M. Livermore, Clerk 
 


